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Maddock Families, 

Welcome to the 2023-24 school year! I hope you all had a great summer, filled with fun and memories.  

There are some exciting new changes this year, as we have added new educators to better serve our 

students. With our new additions, we are able to split our 5th/6th combination into individual classrooms, 

improving our ability to provide focused instruction to each student. 

We are excited to welcome our new staff this year: 

Maria Lindseth – 6th grade 

Elise Erdmann – 3rd/4th grade 

Devin Allmaras – Paraprofessional 

Mrs. Lindseth brings a very strong background in science to our upper elementary, which will provide 

many opportunities for our students. Mrs. Lindseth is very excited to share her knowledge and 

enthusiasm for learning with our students. 

Ms. Erdmann was a great addition to our building last spring when she did her student teaching with 

Mrs. Buehler. She formed a great relationship with the students and we are looking forward to adding 

her knowledge and enthusiasm for years to come.  

Mrs. Allmaras has many years of experience working as a paraprofessional, as well as time spent in the 

daycare setting. She will be working on a part time schedule, increasing our ability to provide individual 

instruction to students.  

We are also excited to announce that our counselor, Ms. Laura Morken, will be adding Agriculture 

Education to her schedule this year. Ms. Morken was a part of our Ag program as a student teacher 

under Mr. Wald before returning to us last year. With her expertise, I am very excited about the 

continuation of excellence in the classroom, as well as FFA.  

PK-12 registration will be held Thursday, August 10th from 9:00am – 3:00pm. School begins 

Wednesday, August 23rd at 8:20am. If you have any questions regarding the upcoming school year, 

please reach out to Mr. Allmaras or Mrs. Hill. Enjoy the rest of your summer, we cannot wait to see you 

in a few short weeks! 

 


